MASSENA BASKETBALL ASSOCIATION

P.O. Box 273
Massena, NY 13662

The Massena Basketball Association will be hosting the 39th Annual Frank West Memorial Basketball Tournament in 2023.   The 5th and 6th Grade Division will be held on January 21st and 22nd,  2023. The 7th & 8th Grade Division will be held March 4th and 5th 2023.
Each team is guaranteed a minimum of three (3) games in the tournament. The format and team

schedule will be mailed as soon as the selection process is complete.

As in the past, teams that attended the tournament the previous year will be given preference for entry into our tournament. If a team's registration forms and entry fee are not received by the entry deadline, then the tournament selection committee will consider other teams.

REGISTRATION FEE: 



ENTRY DEADLINE: 

5th & 6th Grade Division:


$ 275.00 
January 1st, 2023

7th & 8th Grade Division:


$ 275.00 
February 10, 2023
Make checks payable to: Massena Basketball Association

Return completed registration form, team roster and entry fee to: 

Massena Basketball Association

P.O. Box 273
Massena, New York 13662

Attn: Tournament Committee

We encourage you to email your registration paperwork in advance of mailing it, to ensure that we receive it in a timely manner. 
We look forward to receiving your registration. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me by phone or by email.

Sincerely Yours,

Massena Basketball Board of Directors
